
 

      

     St. Peter’s Catholic Primary School 
     Weekly Bulletin 

                             Email: office@stpetershinckley.net  Website: www.stpetershinckley.net  
Twitter:@stpetershinck  

24th November 2022 
This week’s statement to live by “Simple things can make us happy.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday’s Act of Worship will be led by  

Year 1 

Our Christmas Lunch in school will be on 
Wednesday 7th December, this will be the only 
menu option on this day.  Please order via 
ParentPay as soon as possible (infants will 
automatically receive this). 
 

Our next School Mass is on 
Wednesday 14th December  

Advent Liturgy Mass  

 A reminder that the Flu Vaccination will be on 29th November.  
Consent must be given via the immunisation portal before this 
date.  No vaccinations will be given without consent.   
www.leicsandrutlandimms.co.uk 
 
School Code: LE142724 

We are collecting food donations for our local 
food bank.  The list of most needed items is 
included with this bulletin.  Please send any 
donations into school before December 8th.  
Thank you.   

Diary Dates 
29th November – Flu Vaccinations  
2nd December – Menphys Carol Concert (School Choir) 
7th December – Christmas Lunch in school  
8th December – KS1 Nativity 2pm in Church 
Saturday 10th December – Parish Christmas Fair 
15th December – KS2 Cinderella Panto Trip  
16th December – KS1 Hungry Caterpillar Show Trip 
 

Tomorrow (Friday 25th November) is a non-
uniform day in exchange for a bottle 
(beer/wine/pop etc.) for our Christmas Fair.  
There will be a collection table in the 
playground in the morning.  

We have listened to parent’s comments about 
our school uniform and we are working with our 
supplier, Swifts, to change the fabric to a 
better quality garment that can be washed at 
higher temperatures.  New stock should be 
available shortly.  Thank you.  

 

House Cup Winner 

St Teresa 

A reminder to parents to park in the Church Car 
Park and not outside the school.  Thank you.  
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Our Christmas Fair is tomorrow 25th November from 5-7pm.  Thank you to everyone who has 
donated items for our stalls and raffle prizes.  

There will be a non-uniform day tomorrow in exchange for a bottle (beer/wine/pop etc) for our 
bottle stall at the fair. There will be a stall in the playground in the morning to collect bottles.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

 

Our whole school attendance is currently 98.1% 

St Peter’s School and its Governing Body is committed to 
improving achievement through attendance and monitors 
the attendance of all its pupils. 

Children must attend school regularly to ensure that the 
maximum benefit is obtained from the education provided. 

Cost of Living Support 

Please find the link to the Hinckley and Bosworth council cost of living support page: 
 
https://www.hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk/info/200411/cost_of_living_support 
 
Also, the Leicestershire County Council equivalent: 
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/find-help-with-cost-of-living 
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Free School Meals/Pupil Premium 

The school receives funding to help pay for staff to support 
childrens’ learning as well as resources for pupils who receive free 
school meals and or pupil premium.  Pupils who are eligible receive a 
free hot meal, access to free school uniform, free school trips and 
discounted residential trips as well as an allowance to spend on after 
school clubs etc.   During this cost-of-living crisis we are all 

experiencing, it is important to get access to any extra funding you may be entitled to.   

If you think you may be entitled to support, please call 0116 305 5417 or email 
FreeSchoolmeals@leics.gov.uk.  They will be able to tell you over the phone if you are 
eligible.  

School Admissions 
The deadline for applying for a first-time school admission is 15 January 2023. You 
must also submit a Supplementary Information Form to every Catholic secondary or 
primary school you apply for if you wish to be considered under a faith criterion.  
Supporting evidence must also be supplied.  
 
 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/school-admissions 
 


